
 

Welcome to Webster Robotics - FIRST Lego League 

​ Webster First Lego League is open to all 6th, 7th and 8th grade students. The team size for First Lego 
League is limited to 10 students. This year we will have up to 6 teams. All students are encouraged to join. You do 
not need to know about Lego or robotics to have fun! 

Is there a participation fee? 

​ There is a participation fee. The fee has varied in previous seasons. The fee for this season will be $50 per 
student. This fee will cover a team shirt and supplies for this year’s competition.  Some fundraising may be 
needed. This fee can be paid via skyward fee management - First Lego League Robotics. 

When do we meet? 

​ Our Informational meeting with parents will be held after school in the LGI on Monday, Sept. 8th at 3:00. 
Student practices will begin Thursday, Sept. 11th. Practices will then meet 3 days during the week after school. 
Meeting times are scheduled 3:00-4:45 Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday. Some extra meeting time might need to 
be added to complete the tasks. The team will attend a minimum of 1 Regional Qualifying competition in 
November/December. This is an all day event on a Saturday or Sunday where students are expected to be in 
attendance for the entirety. Students will showcase their challenge, robot and meet other students from 
Southeast Wisconsin. This competition will be announced when it is officially scheduled.  

Fundraising 

​ The team will have to do some fundraising this year to help offset the cost of the season. Our first 
Fundraiser will be presenting robot and project progress at the Robotics Night at Wayne’s Drive in October.  
Students will present their robot under the big top. There will be more information sent out closer to the date.  

Sponsorships - Webster Robotics is always looking for new sponsors! Many companies will sponsor our STEM 
program. Oftentimes there is very little that you need to do, other than find an application. Mr. Kniess, Ms. Andre, 
or Ms. Mas would appreciate anyone who can look into if your work will sponsor the team.  

 

If you are interested, please complete the following Google Form 

More Than Legos and Robots 

If you have more questions please feel free to check out the First Lego League website, https://www.firstinspires.org/, or 
contact Mr. Kniess at dkniess@cedarburg.k12.wi.us, Ms. Andre eandre@cedarburg.k12.wi.us, Ms. Mas mmas@cedarburg.k12.wi.us  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSexGV3yda7GZ1FMDgrki4KMS_M9e9qllp6Mvc_zonmRoWbbig/viewform?usp=sharing&ouid=113809286826628971753
https://www.firstinspires.org/
mailto:dkniess@cedarburg.k12.wi.us
mailto:eandre@cedarburg.k12.wi.us
mailto:mmas@cedarburg.k12.wi.us


 

 

How to sign up 
You can find the google form linked on the First Lego League welcome letter found under the 
Activities & Athletics tab. 

 

 

 


